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School Fees 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
The School contribution fee is €100 for 1 Student and €150 for more than 1 student (School Family 
Contribution).  This fee includes student insurance, photocopying, printing, web text, telephone and 
sundry expenses.  This is available for payment on the school’s payment system, Easy Payments Plus.  This 
fee can be paid in full or in installments.   
 
Free Book Scheme for Junior Cycle Students – this year all students in First, Second and Third Year will 
have all books, copies and relevant materials provided at no cost to parents. The operation of this scheme 
will be similar to how we operated our book rental scheme in the past and everyone will be notified of 
their collection date over the course of the summer. The Junior Cycle School Book Scheme Policy is 
available on our website and please note that books remain the property of the school and must be 
returned in good conditions.  
 
Senior Cycle Book Rental Scheme – Our book rental scheme will operate as normal for all other groups.  
The cost of the book rental is €120 which includes all books, workbooks and the school journal.  The fee 
can be paid in full or in installments on Easy Payments Plus. 
 
Practical Subject Fees - There is as always a fee for the practical subjects.  The subjects involving fees are 
Home Economics, Engineering, Wood Technology and Construction Studies The fee per subject is €40, this 
fee can only be paid in full. This fee must be paid for each practical subject that your son/daughter 
studies.  
 
As the student population has grown considerably in the last few years we are not in a position to issue 
lockers to all students. Students who wish to avail of a locker must sign up. We will send out a text with 
further details in the coming weeks.  
 
Next year as we introduce our New Mobile Phone Policy all students will be required to have a Phone 
Pouch. The fee for the phone pouch is €15. This is also available on Easypayments and pouches will be 
issued to students on return to school next year.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Jean Ryan   

PRINCIPAL 


